
Southern Pacific Masters Swimming 
Meet Coordinator’s Report 

Prepared for Thursday, March 21st, 2013 SPMS Committee Meeting  
 
 
Since the last conference call we had two swim meets. The first was the Caltech 
Pentahlon on March 3rd. We had good weather and there were about 30 heats of each 
event. The meet went smooth and there weren't any problems. I rated the meet a high 
score.  
 
The UCI meet took place on March 17th. One swimmer broke some records. There was 
good weather, no wind. It was St. Patrick's Day and a lot of people wore green. The 
meet started at 9:05 a.m. and ended at 1:30 p.m. We were short on timers, announcers, 
and runners. We had to re-seed one event and there was a problem with printing out 
the labels. I will pass out the ribbons from the UCI meet at the Pierce College meet, the 
UCLA meet, and at the SCY Championships in Santa Clarita.  
 
I also attended the SCPPOA meeting on March 14th. The topic was "New California 
Pool Codes. How do they affect you?" Paul Graves from Counsilman Hunsaker had a 
slide show and handouts. He talked about many different topics.  
 
> Trisha Commons 
> Swim Meet Services Coordinator 


